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NICK CHAMPION

Federal Member for Wakefield

11/12/2017

Redistribution Committee for South Australia
Australian Electoral Commission

GPO Box 344

ADELAIDE SA 5001

Dear Committee

| write in relation to Submission 198 to the South Australia Federal Redistribution by
Mr Tony Zappia MP, Federal Member for Makin and suggestions made in the
submission proposing Makin‘s growth include the western areas of Salisbury.

The suburbs of Brahma Lodge, Salisbury Plain, Salisbury Park and Salisbury have
remained in Wakefield and in its predecessor seat of Bonython since 1955 and
always maintained a strong connection with the northern suburbs community.

Residents of the western areas of Salisbury are strongly connected with the northern
suburbs through employment, education, sporting and community life.

The boundary between the electorates of Makin and Wakefield (and prior to that
Bonython) has consistently been Main North Road, south of the Little Para River.

Yours sincerely

NICK CHAMPION MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR WAKEFIELD

S /’Mﬁ«ﬂ up for the North
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